
             
 
3rd November 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christingle Service for Years 3 & 4 – Tuesday 5th December 2017 
 
As part of their RE studies, the children in Years 3 & 4 will be leading a Christingle Service.  The service 
will take place in the large hall here at West Borough.  As we are limited for space, could I please ask 
that buggies and pushchairs are not brought into the hall and that small children are seated on laps. 
 
The Service will begin at 10.30am and last for approximately 30 minutes.  You will be able to take 
photographs of your child during the service, but no video please.  I would like to emphasise that these 
must be for your own use, and pictures that may include other children must not be shared on social 
networking sites online, such as Facebook etc. 
 
Christingle consists of songs and readings performed by the children.  The Rev. Chris will also be joining 
us.  
 
Tickets will be limited to 2 per family group.  Please complete the slip below and return to the school 
office as soon as possible. 
 
A collection will be made after each performance with the monies going to Heart of Kent Hospice. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs Kingsnorth  Mrs Hyder   Mrs Walker  Miss Wright 
Year 4 Class Teacher  Year 4 Class Teacher  Year 3 Class Teacher  Year 3 Class Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Christingle Service for Years 3 & 4 – Tuesday 5th December 2017 
 
 
Child’s   name ………………………………………………………  Class ……………………………………………… 

 

 
             1 ticket for the Christingle Service         
 
 
or 
             2 tickets for the Christingle Service 
 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………….…… Parent/Guardian            
 
Date …………………………………… 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO THE OFFICE NO LATER THAN MONDAY 27TH NOVEMBER 2017 

 


